
 

 

Merritt island redevelopMent agency 

 

inter-office MeMoranduM 

 

 

DATE: January 3, 2023 
 
TO: Jeffrey Ball, Planning & Zoning Manager 

Tim Craven, Site Plan Coordinator - Land Development/Platting  
 
FROM: Larry Lallo, Executive Director on behalf of the 

Merritt Island Redevelopment Agency Board of Directors 
 
RE: Applicant Name: Woodfield Acquisitions, LLC 

 
December 8, 2022 Merritt Island Redevelopment Agency Board 
Review of Application Number 22Z00062 Woodfield Acquisitions, LLC 

 

Pursuant to Section 62-2114 of Brevard County Code, “When an application is 
made to the P&Z Board for a change in zoning or approval of a conditional use 
permit, or to the Board of Adjustment for a variance, for property located in the 
MIRA area, the application shall be forwarded to the MIRA agency prior to the 
applicable public hearing before the P&Z board or the Board of Adjustment.” 

 
On December 8, 2022 at their regular meeting, the Merritt Island Redevelopment 
Agency Board of Directors reviewed the above referenced PUD Zoning Application 
and voted unanimously to recommend approval.   


